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From: Sandra Smith < >  
Sent: December 5, 2020 1:24 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: complaint to ombudsman- neglect of covid 19 precautions by city of Hamilton 
 
Greetings, FYI, since the City is refusing to set up temporary toilets or housing for the growing transient 
population on the rail trail, I will do the utmost to bring this neglectant Covid 19 response to the 
attention of the Province. By allowing OPEN DEFECATION, the City is endangering the general public as 
there is evidence that Covid 19 spreads through fecal matter. The trail is littered with human excrement 
into which children and dogs get and carry it home on the soles of their shoes etc.  
City council is ignoring the issue and largely absent from city politics at a time when they should be 
working extra hard. 
There will be repercussions. 
Sandra Smith 
Hamilton resident. 
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